
 
 
 
 
November 1, 2013 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians and Member of the Senior Class of 2014: 
 
As you are aware, holding our commencement ceremony at the Hollywood Bowl has 
been a tradition for Hollywood High School for many decades. However, this location is 
not free. The cost increases annually and is projected to be approximately $22,000 this 
year, which would amount to approximately $70 per student.  
 
In October, we distributed a survey to you in order to determine how many students 
wished to fundraise the monies to pay for the Hollywood Bowl. Based on your responses 
the school ordered fundraising boxes for students to sell. The original deadline to 
complete the fundraiser was November 1, 2013. 
 
As of today, we have only generated $4, 531 towards the cost of the bowl. That amount 
includes both fundraising and donations. As a result, we are extending the fundraising 
deadline to December 20, 2013. This is the last possible day to schedule a date for 
commencement ceremony at the Hollywood Bowl. If the class has not raised the funds by 
this date, the ceremony will be held in the Hollywood High School auditorium.  
 
I am forming a committee comprised of parents/guardians of seniors to support the class 
with their fundraising activities. If you wish to be a part of this committee, please email 
me at travis.brandy@lausd.net or I may be reached via telephone at 323-993-1740. 
 
Thank you for your support,  
 

 
Travis D. Brandy, Ed.D. 
Assistant Principal 
 
 
Upcoming Events  

11/22/13 Panorama Picture 
01/15/14 Senior Dues Price Increases 
02/24/14 White Gown Applications Due 
02/28/14 Senior Breakfast 
03/03/13 Last Day to Pay Senior Dues 
 

Los Angeles Unified School District 

Hollywood High School 
1521 North Highland Avenue, Los Angeles, California 90028 

Telephone: (323) 993-1700 • FAX: (323) 957-0238 

 


